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 The investigation into the crash that killed 22 year old Maury Lorence  
 Sunday morning continues. Investigators have determined Lorence was on a  
 party bus rented by another Wesleyan student. Alcohol was consumed by the  
 passengers of the bus which eventually stopped at the Truck Stop at NW 48th  
 and West O. Lorence was not on the bus when it returned to the Wesleyan  
 campus and was apparently left at the Truck Stop. Party Buses operate under  
 the Limousine statutes which allows passengers to drink on the bus.   
  
 An autopsy was performed Monday, no cause of death or toxicology results  
 are available at this time. The dark colored semi tractor-trailer with  
 polished aluminum rear doors has not been located.  
  
 Anyone with information regarding the semi being sought or about the crash  
 are asked to contact the Sheriff’s Office at 402 441-6500 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 The Lancaster County Sheriff’s Office is committed to seek and find ways 
 to affirmatively promote and preserve a feeling of security and safety in 
 members of the community.


